
 
  

NEWS RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Contact: Laura Ryan 
Tel (774) 430-9050 

Email necma@necma.org 
 

NEW ENGLAND CLUB MANAGERS ASSOCIATION MEMBERS ELECT NEW OFFICERS AND DIRECTORS 
 

The Members of the New England Club Managers Association, the original chapter of the Club Managers 
Association of America elect new Chapter Officers and Directors. 

 
NEWTON, MASSACHUSETTS – October 24, 2016  - The Members of the New England Club Managers 
Association (NECMA) established in 1914, the original chapter of the Club Managers Association of America 
(CMAA), elected new Chapter Officers and Directors at its 102nd Annual Meeting at Brae Burn Country Club in 
Newton, Massachusetts on October 24th. 
 
The duly appointed NECMA Nominating Committee, John Kinner, CCM, Chairman, Carol Bliss, CCM, Ryan Kenny, 
CCM, and David Scaer, CCM, CCE presented a slate Officers and Directors 2017 to the Association membership. 
 
The election results are as follows: 
 
• For President, for a one year term:  
     o Mr. David Przybylski, CCM, Lake Winnipesaukee Golf Club, New Durham, NH 
Ms. Kristen LaCount, CCM,  

• For Vice President, for a one year term:  

     o Mr. Christopher Barron, CCM, Thorny Lea Golf Club, Brockton, MA 

• For Secretary, for a one year term:  

     o Mr. Jeff Isbell, CCM, Tedesco Country Club, Marblehead, MA 

• For Treasurer, for a one year term:  

     o Mr. Neal Vohr, CCM, The University Club, Boston, MA 

• For Director, to fill one (1) position for a two-year term:  

     o Mr. Greg Cincotta, CCM, CCE, Salem Country Club, Peabody, MA 

• For Director, to fill two (2) positions for three-year terms: 

     o Mr. Matthew Dossey, CCM, The Country Club, Chestnut Hill, MA 

     o Mr. Robert Shorter, CCM, Beverly Yacht Club, Marion, MA 

 

The newly elected Officers and Directors will join the members of the NECMA Board of Directors currently serving: 

Ms. Charlotte M. Hillery, CCM, (term expires 2017); Mr. Stephen Kohr, North Andover Country Club, North 

Andover, MA (term expires 2017); Mr. Philip J. Santomaro, CCM, CCE, AAS ( expires 2017), The Hope Club, 

Providence, RI; and Mr. Jason Silbovitz, Bellevue Golf Club, Melrose, MA (term expires 2018). 

 

The newly elected Officers and Directors will assume their duties and responsibilities effective November 1, 2016, 

and participate in the NECMA Board of Directors' Retreat in November at Salem Country Club, Peabody, MA. 

 

The New England Club Managers Association (NECMA) was established in 1914, the original chapter of the Club 

Managers Association of America, has since been a leader in the advancement of opportunities for private club 

managers, and foremost, students of the culinary and hospitality industries. NECMA has more than 240 members 

who manage more than 160 private clubs in the New England area. The purposes of the New England Chapter are 

to provide education to persons connected with the management of clubs and other associations of similar 

character, to promote and encourage efficient and successful club management, and to advance friendly relations 

among its members. For more information about NECMA, visit our web site atwww.necma.org. 

 

The Club Managers Association of America is the professional Association for managers of membership clubs. With 

more than 7,000 members across all classifications, CMAA members run more than 3,000 country, golf, city, 

athletic, faculty, yacht, town and military clubs. The objectives of the Association are to promote and advance 

friendly relations among persons connected with the management of clubs and other associations of similar 

character; to encourage the education and advancement of its members; and to assist club officers and members, 
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through their managers, to secure the utmost in efficient and successful operations. For more information, please 

visit www.cmaa.org. 
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